Recommendation Letter

The user agency is requesting for the permission to carryout transmission line work for
Upper Bhadra Project, Package-1 in Sy,No. 20, 59, 60, 58, 69, 55 and 56 of Kanagalakoppa
village to an extent of 3.4906 Ha. For the primary project i.e, Upper Tunga Project, the
Compensatory afforestration land of extent of 1797.60 Ha has been handed over to Karnataka

Forest Department.

The project is found to be essential for water supply to the Central part of Karnataka,
since the project will facilitate Drip Irrigation and Drinking water for nearly 4 Districts of the
state. Hence the “Proposal No: FP/KA/TRANS/42309/2019 submitted by the User Agency
Executive Engineer, VJNL, Upper Bhadra Project Division-02, B.R.Project “ may be

Considered.
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